
Annual Sanctions Report - April 2020 to March 2021 
 
ACL has taken the decision to adjust the reporting dates for the annual sanctions reports (which 
previously have covered the period 1 April to 31 March) to bring this reporting in line with our 
separate financial reporting year for sanctions (which reports to the year ending Sept). 
 
Now is a good time to make the change, given the low level of demand due to Covid-19 means that, 
whilst we continue to monitor misuse of slots, the number of sanctions imposed has declined. 
 
As such, the annual sanctions report for the year ending March 2021 will be delayed to early 
October 2021 and will report on sanctions issued for the S20, W20 and S21 IATA seasons.   
 
Then, going forwards sanctions reports will report on the period 1 October to 30 Sept and cover the 
winter and summer seasons in the relevant reporting year. 
 


